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Dear Mr. Xie,

On behalf of the IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access, I want to thank ZTE Corporation
for serving as Corporate Host of our Session #31 in Shenzhen, China on 17-20 May 2004. This was our first
meeting in China, and it gave us an excellent opportunity to meet and interact with many new participants and
further develop the worldwide community of 802.16 experts. We were very happy to find that the attendance
was a record high number for an IEEE 802.16 session!

We were particularly pleased with the excellent quality as well as the beautiful and welcoming environment of
the facilities and arrangements. I’d like to especially acknowledge our member Rajesh Bhalla, who served as
official Host of the session, as well as the warm, friendly, and attentive ZTE team, including James Jiang, Irving
Wang, Liu Hongjun, Li Dongmeli, and many others. We felt welcomed at every turn.

I would also like to thank ZTE for planning and sponsoring the Wednesday social event. We very much enjoyed
the special foods, colorful décor, and charming entertainment. We were grateful for your presence at that

banquet and for your address to us there, as well as that of Mr. Jiang.

Session #31 was a truly memorable event and will remain a landmark in the history of IEEE 802.16. Thank you
for your contributions to making it so.

Best regards,

Dr. Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Rajesh Bhalla, James Jiang, Irving Wang, Liu Hongjun, Li Dongmei
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